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M E M O R A N D U M

TO:

Honorable Council Member Reginald L. Brown, Chair


  Special Committee on Safe and Healthy Neighborhoods



Honorable Council Member Scott Wilson, Chair



  Special Committee on Parks
CC:
Honorable Members of the City Council
FROM:
Council President Anna Lopez Brosche



At-Large Group 1
RE:
Recommendations from CPACs Regarding Safe and Healthy Neighborhoods and Parks
In connection with your respective special committees and as you were aware, I visited all six CPACs in the months of January and February to hear their feedback and ideas regarding our efforts to create safe and healthy neighborhoods, as well as a better parks system.  All CPACs were provided copies of the memoranda establishing the special committees and the related charge language.
Because the feedback covered both topics, the input is not broken out between safe and healthy neighborhoods and parks.  As promised, here is the feedback I received:

Southwest CPAC on January 8, 2018
1. Increase marketing for park activities and events

2. Focus on park accessibility and safety
North CPAC on January 10, 2018

1. Create a harmonics park

2. Incorporate arts market concept at Sisters Creek Park and possible movie night under the Heckscher Drive overpass 

3. Focus on park safety for at risk children in underserved neighborhoods

4. Collaborate with JEA to remedy septic tank issues

5. Increase use of our waterways, including kayaking and water activities

6. Increase parks to accommodate pet owners

7. Better maintain our existing parks

8. Create sand courts for volleyball activities 

North CPAC on January 10, 2018

1. Improve lighting in parks

2. Better maintain equipment and grounds

3. Improve park safety

4. Offer more programs to engage kids

5. Market our parks to encourage residents to visit 
Southeast CPAC on January 22, 2018

1. See attached letter from Ms. Debbie Johnson, Chair

Urban Core CPAC on February 5, 2018

1. Make downtown parks more useful

2. Prioritize park maintenance higher than it is currently
3. Reduce the number of “pocket” parks
4. Design/re-design parks to be more inviting

5. Conduct and overall assessment of parks to facilitate changes and consistency
6. Increase the number of parks in comparison to what residents on Northside enjoy
7. See separately provided e-mail by Mr. Greg Radlinski, Vice Chair
Greater Arlington Beaches on February 12, 2018

1. Install park identification/markers
2. Improve signage at parks

3. Increase maintenance of parks

4. Enhance parks to include dog park amenities 
5. Ensure surrounding areas are pedestrian friendly and safe for children

6. Connect parks to neighborhoods and to one another; add natural pathways

7. Consider having parks liaisons, possibly partner with local colleges and universities

8. See separate attachments as submitted by a member of the Greater Arlington Beaches CPAC who performed inspections of all parks in the CPAC boundary
Other Citizen Feedback From the CPAC Visits

1. Specific to Old Arlington, is there a way that we can incorporate a fee or set of regulations for  abandoned cars, unmanicured lawns and trash on the lawns (after a renter moves out of a property); this will help to minimize blight and help neighbors to take pride in their homes

2. Specific to Merrill Rd/Rogero Rd/Fort Caroline, would like to see these roads/areas revitalized and updated to have nice sidewalks, trees, walkways etc.

3. Specific to Merrill Rd/Rogero Rd/Fort Caroline, would like to see a garden/beautification project for the parks in the area, including possibly community events to clean the parks

4. Can the City of Jacksonville partner with Habitat for Humanity to offer expertise in revitalizing affordable housing?
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cc:  
Council Members/Staff

        
Cheryl Brown, Director/Council Secretary


Jeff Clements, Chief, Research Division


Carol Owens, Chief, Legislative Services Division

Jessica Matthews, Supervisor, Legislative Services

Paula Shoup, Information Systems Administrators


Kirk Sherman, Council Auditor
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